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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 10:38 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Clean Air - HB2269

 

 

From: David Kirchfeld [mailto:dkirchfeld@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 10:22 AM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov>; info@robnosse.com; Sen Taylor 

<Sen.KathleenTaylor@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Clean Air - HB2269 

 
Hi, 
 
Please support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon. Having two little kids, it's very 
important that I know the air they are breathing to be clean as possible. It's critical that we take the initiative as a 
state to implement rules that hold polluters accountable for what they emit into the air. I know it's possible to 
spend money know to help reduce pollution and save money later on health care costs. We can keep industry 
here by using filter technology. This takes funding and that's why you should support HB2269. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David Kirchfeld 


